
 P  IONEER  M  IDDLE  S  CHOOL 

 Panther      Post 
 Week     of     February     13,     2023 

 “  All     students     will     learn     and     grow     academically,     socially,  emotionally     and     physically!  ” 

 “Whatever     makes     you     uncomfortable     is     your     biggest     opportunity     for     growth.” 
 ~     Bryant     H.     McGill 

 The     Week     Ahead: 

 TUESDAY:          Silent     Heart     Day 

 Band     7/8     Leave     for     Camp     Caroline 

 THURSDAY:      Return     from     Camp     Caroline 

 FRIDAY:             Pink     Shirt     Day 

 Ski     Trip     Forms     are     Due 

 Dates     to     Remember 

 ●  February     20-24th:     No     School     for     Students 

 ●  March     2nd:     Nakiska     Ski     Trip 

 ●  March     6th:     School     Council     Meeting     at     7pm 

 ●  March     6th:     Friends     of     Pioneer     Meeting     to     Follow 

 ●  March     9th:     Spaghetti     Dinner     before     Talent     Show 

 ●  March     9th:     Pioneer     School     Talent     Show 

 ●  March     10th:     No     School     for     Students 

 ●  March     17th:     Report     Cards     go     Home 

 ●  March     20th:     Term     3     Begins 

 ●  March     21st-22nd:     Parent     Teacher     Interviews     from     4-7     pm. 

 Items     of     Note 

 Due  to  there  being  no  school  on  February  23,  Pioneer  will  be  marking  Pink  Shirt  Day  on  February  17 

 this  year.  We  hope  everyone  has  something  pink  to  wear  in  order  to  mark  this  day.  The  Spaghetti  Dinner 

 and  Talent  Show  has  been  moved  to  Thursday,  March  9th.  Profits  from  the  spaghetti  dinner  will  go  towards 

 the  Friends  of  Pioneer’s  new  playground  fund.  Permission  forms  for  the  Nakiska  Ski  Trip  have  been  sent 

 home.  Forms  are  due  back,  with  payment,  by  February  17th.  Families  can  pay  online  using  the  school  cash 

 website.  Students  must  be  in  good  academic  standing,  have  their  school  fees  paid,  and  have  no  attendance  or 

 behavioural  concerns  in  order  to  participate  in  this  school  trip.  The  Friends  of  Pioneer  Society  will  be  running  a 

 seed     fundraiser     campaign     from     February     16th     to     March     8th.     See     information     at     this  link  . 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1M9SvJrHLfGcf2z87Ibw152ZNYYuT8Owa2dy517xAA5E/edit

